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An Iftar celebration was organised by an Ambassador for Peace, Mr Ahmed Shebani, in Universal Peace 

Federation-UK HQ on the 30th March. It was celebrated with people of different faiths and with inspiring 

music from the Academy of Art and Arabic Heritage Choir. For photos please see bit,ly/3TZ0Aif 

 

Mr Shebani introduced the choir and promoted its performances to the audience. He also introduced the 

Universal Peace Federation to everyone attending. With food delivered from a local restaurant it was a 

highly successful and inspiring evening. 

 

  


